
 
 

 

 
A Shared Vision for the LSP 

 

 

Tuesday 14th December 
1:15 – 3:15pm 

 

 

In January, the Local Strategic Partnership (LSP) will be 
looking at its structure for the future and CamdenCEN 
wants to develop ideas with the VCS for that vision.  This 
seminar will seek views and ideas from the VCS about 
involvement in strategic decision making and the 

developing future of the LSP. 
 

Join us for a light lunch on the 14th December to put your 
views and ideas forward. 

 

           To book a place please email Alex Charles                                        
cenadministrator@vac.org.uk     
 or   call    020 7284 6557 

 

The seminar will take place at Voluntary Action Camden (VAC) in the 
1st floor meeting room: 293 – 299 Kentish Town Road, London,  

NW5 2TJ. 


